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Fwd: Comments on Arch's Application for Amendment of Permit 730-T2 

Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov> Wed, Jan 23,2013 at 11:37 AM 
To: Joe Girardin 

I can't it to print off. 

Jim 

-- Forwarded message --­
From: luke esch 
Date: Wed, Jan 23, 2013 at 11 :26 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Comments on Arch's Application for Amendment of Permit 730-T2 
To: Jim Ruby 

FYI 

-- Forwarded message -­
From: Jason A. Lillegraven 
Date: Wed, Jan 23,2013 at 11:10 AM 
Subject: Comments on Arch's Application for Amendment of Permit 730-T2 
To: luKe.e,sch(CihA!\j'O 

Cc: H Jason A. Lillegraven" 

Mr. Luke Esch, Counsel 
Office of Wyoming's Attomey General 

January 23, 2013 

Dear Mr. Esch, 

In response to your very politely expressed phone query of this moming, I do not personally intend to pursue legal issues raised 
within my letter of January 18, 2013 (addressed to: Administrator, Land Quality Division, Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality) 
before Wyoming's Environmental Quality Council. The letter has had carefully focused distribution with the purpose of raising awareness of 
questions in'vOlved. 

Please know that I appreCiate your courtesy. 

Sincerely yours, 

Jason A. Uliegraven 
2443 Overland Road 
Laramie WY 82070-4854 

Luke J. Esch 
Assistant Attomey General 
State of Wyoming 

General's Office 
water and Natural Resources Division 
123 State Capitol 
Cheyenne, WY 82002 
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